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To whom it may concern: 

As a former prosecutor, and more importantly, an officer of the Court, I disagree with the 
proposed amendment. Having sat with the Grand Jury, there have been a number of times 
that the Grand Jury has influenced by a misunderstanding of the law. As an officer of the 
Court, I have multiple times corrected their misunderstanding (always on the record, as 
anytime the prosecutor speaks, it should be on the record). Most times this has been to aid 
the defendant. Other times it has simply been completely wrong. I think someone (ideally a 
judge) should be present to instruct the grand jury on the law when they are clearly operating 
under a misunderstanding of the law. The current Grand Jury system relies on prosecutor's to 
instruct them on the law, should the prosecutor be excluded during deliberations, I think that 
system is inappropriate. 

Kind regards, 

Danny Ljungberg 
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